[image: image1.png]4 Mission Printing Inc

A work of Churches of Christ

“And He said to them, ‘Go into all the world and preach the gospel to every creature’ " (Mark 16:15).
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A few weeks ago, Mission Printing had fifteen visitors from the Meadow View church of Christ in Mesquite, Texas to take a tour of our facility and observe our volunteer work.  They returned recently to volunteer their time and talents to help “World Evangelism by the Printed Page.”  Bob Watlington said that they plan to come on the second Thursday of next month and are part of 174 seniors, known as the “Prime Timers” in their congregation.  Mission Printing is excited about the prospect of having many of the Prime Timers involved with our work.

I was privileged last Tuesday to present an update on Mission Printing to the brothers at the Tarrant County Preacher’s Luncheon. Robert Dodson is the coordinator of this monthly event and an article by him will be included

in our Mission Printing Newsletter next month.  Robert is doing an

outstanding job on the TV program, “The Truth in Love” that is on nine
different stations each Sunday morning.
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This pallet of tracts (about 20,000) was requested by Michael Knappier and sent by truck at his expense to Little Rock, AR.  Michael will ship the tracts in his ocean container destined to Accra, Ghana, to be transferred to a

truck dedicated for the purpose of evangelism and distributing tracts throughout West Africa.
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These two pallets contain 96 boxes (almost 50,000 tracts) for Liberia and were shipped last week for $2,500. Mission Printing received a check for

$2,500 dedicated to special projects such as this, from a generous donor who loves to see the spread of the gospel.  I visited Liberia in January and realized how they were hungering for the written word.  Our plan is to ship a full container of tracts next year to the Liberia Bible College in Monrovia.

There is a video of the Keller church 39ers assembling Mission Printing materials at:  http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=WiJy8Qt61Hg.  Our volunteers come up with such good ideas all the time.  Thanks to Gayland Roberts for sending this to us.

Sam Harding is always looking for a project to build for someone. Everyone says that Mary Carroll is a “Wonder Woman” for being able to accomplish so much every day.  So Sam made a wooden plaque to honor her.  She is truly a wonderful blessing to Mission Printing and to all who know her. She and her husband, Bruce, and her mother, Alma Arterburn, volunteer to do so much to support Mission Printing.
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Comments From Around the World The Nigerian container has not been allowed to ship.  Please pray for the success of our efforts as we try to obtain the proper authorization papers. God will help us, if we just ask.

Abakaliki, Nigeria
Beloved Richard,

Why is Satan fighting these divine materials every time they are coming into Nigeria? Please, for Christ sake, do not send what has been designated for our divine fight here in Nigeria to somewhere else.  Brethren are eagerly awaiting the arrival of the tracts and have designed evangelical plans upon their arrival.  Reuben Egwu

Cape Town, South Africa
Dear Bro Richard,

We thank you for the excellent work you do at Mission Printing and for the material which will affect the lives of untold thousands. The good news is

that we moved 520 boxes of material (about 250,000 tracts) to the east of the country to be distributed in Namibia, Zimbabwe, Botswana, Malawi and Mozambique as evangelism teams do mission work in those areas.  I will try to include pictures of the shipment.  The truck which came to fetch the

material broke down and had a fine for being overloaded! We pray that the literature will bring about the will of our Lord.
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Because of a cross, Paul Gerber

Accra, Ghana
Dear Brethren,
Kindly find attached pictures from an ongoing Trade Fair in Accra and preacher Michael from Hohoe in the Volta region picking tracts for a gospel campaign. We have only a few boxes of tracts left.

Please send more tracts,  Bro. Willie Gley
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Owerri, Nigeria
Dear Sir,
We send greetings from the Amaigbo St. church of Christ.  The church has commenced her monthly house to house preaching with the youths of the

church deeply involved.  As a youth leader, one of the things I am lacking is tracts.  You know what great assistance that tracts provide.  I therefore humbly solicit your kind support by sending us some cartons of gospel tracts.  We require tracts that concentrate on the unbelievers.  In addition, we need prayers for God to continue to abide with us as we struggle in bringing more souls to Him.  I anticipate your reply sir.

Thanks, Princewill Chikwe

Samrebio, Ghana
Thank you brethren, I have received your tracks this morning.  Our Lord richly blesses you all.  I know for sure you will continue to send me more books for the Lord’s work in this area. Give thanks to Jane George, my

WBS teacher, who gave me the opportunity to become a full time preacher in the Lord’s work and in His Church.

Thank you, James Kweku Asiedu

Apam, Ghana
This is a picture of J.J. Bekoe and me on my Ghana visit earlier this year.
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Bro. Bekoe writes; “I went out with one of the church leaders called Solomon Acquah, a secretary of the church.  We had one baptism and she is called Mrs. Emmanuella Owusu Bomsompim.  She was one of my prospects.  I do study with them for some time.  She was one of the Methodist youth leaders, a financial secretary for the youth.”

Johannesburg, South Africa
April 20, 2013, we are scheduled to have our door knocking. We will also go to our supermarket area in the parking lot to distribute gospel tracts to

various people as they come to do their shopping. We will talk to people about the church and extend an invitation to our worship services. We will spend 3 to 4 hours in the field.  We would highly appreciate a large amount of tracts, bibles, song books, and any religious literature. We have plans to reach out into many different areas surrounding Ennerdale, and share with our sister congregations.

Your fellow servant, Philip King, minister of the Ennerdale church of Christ
Kabankalan City, Philippines
Dear brother Richard,
Thank you so much for your kindness, we really need songbooks. We

have our Western Visayas Lectureship every year and one of our problems is songbooks.  Although we borrow some from other congregations, it is still

a problem because they are different song books.  About half of our

audience is without song books.  How many can you send, brother? We need about 200 songbooks or more if you have them.

Thank you very much, Willy Alob, preacher/minister of the church of Christ

Kumbo-Nso, Cameroon
Dear Brethren,
Greetings to you in the name of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ. Thank you for your efforts in the vineyard of the Lord. I am writing to inform you that I have received the two boxes of tracts and booklets that you sent--one in February and the other in March of this year.  May God bless you.

In Christian service, Ndiba Noah Ndifon

Gadsden, Alabama
Thanks for the last edition of the Mission Printing Email News.  I enjoy reading about the results of the gospel being taught throughout the world.

God bless, Milton McArthur, Rainbow church of Christ
May God bless us to distribute His word.

Richard L. Renfro, Volunteer Vice-President/Coordinator of Mission Printing

for all have sinned and fall short of the glory of God, being justified freely by His grace through the redemption that is in Christ Jesus,  Romans 3:23-24 NKJV
Mission Printing, 2707 Medlin Dr., Arlington, TX 76015 | tel.: 817-792-3371 | fax: 817-792-3372
Visit Our Website  www.missionprinting.us | email:  missionprinting@gmail.com
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